

John Carroll University Weather Update

1 message

Forrer, Sarah <sforrer@jcu.edu> To: allstu-l <allstu-l@jcu.edu> Tue, Jan 21, 2025 at 4:58 PM



WEATHER UPDATE

Dear JCU students,

Due to severe cold temperatures, John Carroll University will have a delayed start on Wednesday, January 22, 2025, and University offices will be closed until 11:30 a.m.

All in-person classes scheduled to take place before 11:30 a.m. are canceled, while morning online classes will proceed as scheduled. The first in-person classes of the day will begin at 11:30 a.m.

Dining services will adhere to the following hours tomorrow:

- Schott Dining Hall will be open from 7 a.m. 9 p.m.
- The Inn Between will open at 2 p.m.
- The Cubby and the Den will open at 11:30 a.m.

Other campus facilities, including Grasselli Library and Breen Learning Center, The Student Health Center, Recreation (including the Corbo Fitness Room), and the Student Service Center in Student Enrollment and Financial Services will open at 11:30 a.m.

For emergencies please contact JCU PD 216-397-1234.

Thank you for your understanding. Stay safe and warm.

Vice President of Academic Affairs (Bonnie Gunzenhauser)

Vice President of Student Experience and Campus Belonging (Naomi Sigg)

Assistant Vice President of Facilities and Auxiliary Services (Jeremiah Swetel)

Chief of JCUPD (Jeff Daberko)

Chief of Staff (Maura Jochum)

Director of Regulatory Affairs and Risk Management (Garry Homany)

Assistant Vice President of Marketing and Communications (Sarah Forrer)

